
Parental Circular 

Holiday on Thursday, 1 August 2024 

                                                                                                         Thursday, 1 August 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

The school will remain closed on Thursday, 1 August 2024 due to heavy rainfall in the evening of                      

Wednesday, 31 July 2024, subsequent waterlogging and forecast of heavy rainfall for                      

Thursday, 1 August 2024.   

Regards 

Auth sign. 


